
Dear Members,  
 
Please be informed that MCUP will be organising the Budget Viewing 
Session on Friday, 1 February 2019 from 1100 – 1300 hrs at Dr. Gaur Hari 
Singhania Conference Hall 
 
This will be current government's last budget presentation before the Lok Sabha polls 
this year. 
 
The Session will be widely covered by the media (both electronic and print). Further, 
the session would be followed by focused interactions with the media. 
 
Your personal presence at this Session will add tremendous value to the discussions 
& deliberations. 
  
With Best Regards 
 
 
Mahendra Nath Modi  
Secretary 
Merchants Chamber of Uttar Pradesh 
14/77, Civil Lines Kanpur 
Mobile 9936337580 
website-https://www.merchantschamberup.com/ 
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